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& GUIDANCE 

 
 

FILE ‘CORRECTION’ NOTICE 
 
 
Material on this file relating to an individual has been assessed under the provisions of 
the Licensing Unit’s Data Protection procedure and has been amended accordingly. 
Details are as follows: 
 
Request No.: 
 

W0047-02 / Request 1 

Date: 
 

26 April 2006 

Details:  
 

Letter from Dr Ted Nealon, AI Waste, received by the Agency on 21 
November 2005. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Any queries on this matter can be directed to the Licensing Unit, Office of Licensing 
& Guidance Tel. 053-9160600. 
 
For further information, please see www.epa.ie/Licensing/Public Access to Licensing 
Files 
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